
From: Redacted 

Sent: 6/15/2012 12:03:14 PM 
To: 'Pete, Aaron' (aaron.pete@epue.ea.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Meeting with General Hagan and Chris Johns 

Aaron, 

Chris Johns is available to meet with General Hagan at 4pm on June 20th, however he has a hard stop at 5pm. 
Might I suggest that they meet at either RN74 [301 Mission St., between Beale St. & Fremont St.] or Americano 
[Eight Mission St.] for a beverage? 

Please confirm if he has a location preference. 

Thanks so much! 

Redacted 

Assistant to the President 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
77 Beale Street, 32nd Floor 

Redacted 

Original Message 
From: Pete, Aaron [mailto:aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, June 14, 2012 4:04 PM 
To: Redacted 
Cc: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: Meeting with General Hagan and Chris Johns 

Hi Re the General wil be able to meet with Mr. Johns on June 20th at 4pm, however, he would like to meet in a 
less fonnal setting such as for dinner or drinks. The place to meet will be TBD for now the General just wants to 
set this appointment on Mr. John's calendar. 

Thank you, 
Aaron K. Pete 
Executive Assistant to the Director 
Brigadier General (CA) Emory J. Hagan, III Consumer Protection & Safety Division California Public Utilities 
Commission Phone (415) 703-2179 Fax (415) 703-3533 AKP@cpuc.ca.gov 

Original Message-
From: Redacted 
Sent: Thursday, June 14, 2012 12:10 PM 

SB GT&S 0261409 

mailto:aaron.pete@epue.ea.gov
mailto:aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov


To: Pete, Aaron 
Cc: Doll, Laura 
Subject: Meeting with General Hagan and Chris Johns 

Chris Johns could be available to meet with General Hagan on Wed., June 20 at 4pm. Is it possible to make this 
time work for General Hagan? I can have Chris meet him at his office. 

Please advise. 

Thanks! 

Redacted 
Assistant to the President 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

Redacted 
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